
 
 

9th December 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We have received a number of complaints from members of our local community 
concerned about the safety of our students as they use electric scooters on public roads and 
footpaths. We have also been informed by our schools link Police Officer, that the use of 
these scooters on UK roads and pathways is illegal.  
 
In order that we are keeping our students safe, and encouraging them to comply with the 
law, I regret to inform you that with immediate effect, we will no longer allow electric 
scooters on school site. I appreciate that this may cause some inconvenience, however, the 
safety of our students is our upmost priority.  
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your support regarding this matter.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
Mr P Vik  
Deputy Head Teacher  
 
 
 
 


